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I am writing to OPPOSE HJR201. Oregon has some of the highest taxes in the 

nation!  The unlimited ability to tax property in Oregon has been shut down by voters 

in the past, Measure 5 & 50!   This is dangerous legislation that could bankrupt 

working families and destroy the opportunity  for homeownership for anyone that isn’t 

wealthy!  We need more financial controls over our legislature, not less.   


